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Friday 6th July 2018 

 

End of term Summer BBQ 

 

The friends of Hevingham are holding their 

end of term summer BBQ on Friday 13th July 

from 3-6pm, they would like raffle donations 

of wine and full bottles of juice if possible 

and there will be a box in the reception foyer 

soon. Please see attached flyer for more 

information.  

 
Photographs 

 

Thank you to all of those parents that 

followed our new photograph procedures at 

sports day.  Due to the new General Data 

Protection Regulation (GDPR) we are no longer 

able to offer parents the option of taking 

photos during school events.  We will try to 

fill this gap by taking lots in school and 

allowing parents to see them in school. Also 

our school and class photos have been sent 

home with your child/ren, Please return your 

order with payment to the school office by 

Thursday 12th July. 

 

Nurture Day 

 

We had an incredible day and the YR6 Bully 

Busters raised an amazing £201.35. With this 

money they will be buying a happy board for 

everyone to write positive messages, and the 

remainder of the money will be donated to 

Nelson’s Journey. 

 

 
 

 

Chocolate SAW day 

 

In one of our May newsletters we let you 

know about our Chocolate SAW day 

(Science, Art and Writing).  It did state 

that parents were welcome to join us all day, 

however we have spotted a clash with the 

School BBQ and would therefore like to 

invite parents in at these specific times- 

 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 – 9.15am-10.15am 

 

Key Stage 2 – 10.30am-11.30am 

 

Sad News 

 

We are very sad to let you know that the 

lovely, caring Mrs. C will be leaving us at the 

end of the summer term.  She has decided 

to lend her support to Nelson’s Journey 

where she will be doing some amazing 

volunteer work. We will all miss her very 

much. 

Mr. Bannister is retiring at Marsham 

Primary school.  Hopefully he will pop and 

see us when he is not travelling around the 

world. 

Ann will be retiring from her MSA duties 

but will still be here to help keep our school 

clean. Also Sam Smith has resigned from 

her MSA role.  

We would like to wish them all the very best 

for their future.  

 

Summer Holiday Children’s Activities 

 

Please see attached flyer for some exciting 

events near you. 

 

Wanted 

 

Our reception class is asking for old CD’s 

preferably with no art work on, and any 

camping equipment, they would love an old 

tent!! Thank you. 



Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Ethan Lloyd Cook  Bentley Ball 

Lottie Secker James Sinclair-

Russell 

Hallie Hudson Isabel Knights 

Tommy Norman Morgan Browne 

 
Attendance for June 

 
Whole school target 96% 

 

Whole School 95.2% 

Rec 94.7% 

YR1 / YR2 96.6% 

YR3 / YR4 94.6% 

YR5 / YR6 95.0% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

 

July 

 

Wed 11th – KS2 Performance @ 1.30pm 

Thurs 12th – Final date for School Photo 

Ordering 

Thurs 12th – KS2 Performance @ 6.30pm 

Fri 13th – Chocolate Day – All Welcome 

Fri 13th – Friends end of term Summer 

BBQ 

Tues 17th – YR 5/6 trip to the London 

Science Museum (details to follow) 

Thurs 19th – Year 6 Leavers Trip to 

Pleasurewood Hills 

Mon 23rd – Year 6 Leavers assembly 1.45pm 

Tues 24th – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


